Zoning Inspector

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Bill and James,

Zoning Inspector <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Friday, February 10, 2017 1:21 PM

'Grove Engineering'; 'jsparatta@hepsales.com'’

Sutter Creek Outdoor Boat Storage

I am emailing you to remind you that we required some information as put forth in 220-43 regarding outdoor boat
storage. Please see that section here ( http://ecode360.com/27645903 ). The Planning Board would like to fully
consider your application but needs this information in order to do so. Thanks.

Eric A. Cooper

Zoning Inspector

Town of Canandaigua

ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

585-394-1120



